
 

 

 

17 November 2019 

Dear Compak SA Member 

 

We have received very little feedback from the membership body in response to our 
correspondence regarding dedicated sportsman status which we have taken to be tacit 
approval of our recommendations. 

In future, any Compak SA Member, if paid up (which means the member has paid his/her 
membership fees for the current and/or upcoming year) will be eligible to download his/her 
Membership Certificates for personal reasons. If any member requires a Dedicated Sportsman 
Status certificate, the specific member must have shot or competed in a formal Compak SA 
Trial (consisting of 200 competition targets) within a 12-month period immediately prior to 
seeking the certificate. 

 

If complied with, we will issue a Compak SA Dedicated Sportsman Certificate. The website is 
currently being modified and updated to automatically generate the member dashboard to 
include a Dedicated Sportsman Status Certificate if the member has competed in a Compak SA 
Trial as stated above. 

 

 

I trust you find this in order. 

 

Derek Steyn 

Executive Committee 


